
Howdy Aggie Moms! 

We are looking forward to seeing your 

smiling eyes (masks are required) at our 

next meeting on Tuesday, January 12th.

7:00pm (check in at 6:30)

Houston Distributing Company 

7100 High Life Dr, Houston, TX 77066

Donations are being accepted for 
The 12th Can food pantry

Spring Care Packages are on sale! 
Visit the Care Package page for 

details and the form. 

We welcome The Commandant for 
the Texas A&M Corps of Cadets, 
Brigadier General Joe Ramirez

as our guest speaker. 

General Ramirez is a native of 
Houston, Texas and is a graduate of 

Texas A&M University, where he 
was a member of the Texas Aggie 
Band in the Corps of Cadets. He 
received his commission in the 

United States Army Field Artillery 
from Texas A&M in 1979 as a 

Distinguished Military Graduate.

Scholarship Application Open!
Completed applications 

must be received by 
11:59pm February 8, 2021. 

Happy New Year! 

https://www.nwhcaggiemoms.org/care-packages/
https://www.nwhcaggiemoms.org/scholarships-2/book-award-scholarships/

